
Illinois Valley  
Site Council 

January 2019 
 
Present: Aaron Skinner, Sara Creek, Sheri Larson, Megan Brown, Tanner Smith 
Absent : Jaime Drake 
 

1. Cameras~​We have installed 19 new cameras around the school. 2 people in the office have a 
monitor for camera use, Shelly White in attendance has a monitor also.  We would like 1 person 
in counseling to have access so we have more people watching for safety.  We will add 1 camera 
on a new building behind the IVAC building once the building is in place.  
 

2. Water Fill Stations~ ​ 2 Water Fill Stations have been installed.  1 near the gym and 1 in the 
commons area near the counseling center.  Kids and staff are enjoying the fill stations. 
 

3. Space for new programs~ ​We have had to change things around to accommodate our new Special 
Ed program.  We move our IVAC from that building to the old attendance room.  We put the 
attendance classroom in the the building so we lost 1 computer lab.  We set up a mini lab in the 
library to have more access to the computers.  It would be nice to have the building space in the 
building near the Coalition.  There is talk to maybe use that for IVAC since it has it’s own 
bathroom and we could keep students that shouldn’t be in the building out of the building​.  
 

4. Interventions~ ​Intervention is going well.  The grades in the grade book are not always reflecting 
what the student actually has.  Even if a student has a good grade a teacher my call them in to go 
over information for a test, etc.  Shelly is going through and finding out what students are not 
passing and putting them on the list to see that specific teacher on the day of intervention.  If a 
teacher is not going to be in the building the day of intervention the teacher needs to contact 
Shelly so she does not send students to that class. 
 

5. Semester Cut dates for grading~​February 1 is grading day so grades must be done by the 
following Sunday at 8 p.m. For grades to be raised a student needs to make up tests etc within 15 
days. They must work this out with the teacher. 
 

6. School Improvement (Physical appearance)~ ​We had Mason Hartford come in to give a bid to 
add cement in the turn around. We would like cement poured under the dumpsters to keep it 
cleaner.  Also, when the new building gets put in well put in a cement driveway.  
 

7. Lights~ ​Tanner would like to get lights in the parking lot, our parking lot is very dark.  He looked 
into light structures and it should cost about $6,000.00.  


